
Invitation Letter 
14  November, 2019 

Dear : World Gateball Union, 

We are happy to inform you that 8th Thailand International Gateball 

Championship 2020 will held on 2-4 March, 2020 in Chiang Mai Province, Thailand. 

Support by Thailand National Sports University Chiang Mai Campus and Thai Gateball 

Union. 

We sincerely invite you and your teams participate in the tournament and come 

to visit Chiang Mai , a land of misty mountains and colorful hill tribes, rich in culture. a 

paradise for shoppers and a delight for adventurers. Include visiting some of the city’s 

beautiful temples and unique sites and the historical capital of the old Lanna Kingdom,  

We would like to invite countries/regions proposed include : Japan, South 

Korea, Cities of China, India, Indonesia, Macau China, Taiwan, Hong Kong, Singapore, 

Philippines, Laos, Vietnam, Belgium, Switzerland, France, Australia, Italy, USA, Brazil 

and all of Member Organizations and Gateball Promotion Organizations. 

For more information about this championship, please refer to the following 

documents. We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

 

 
       Best  regards, 

 

   Prachon Kingminghae (Ph.D.) 

Chairperson 

    Thai Gateball Union 

 

 

 

 

 

 


